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Note on the costed evaluation plan (CEP) for Brazil, March 2024–December 2028 
 

The Secretary of the Executive Board has been informed by UNICEF of the following updates made to 
the draft costed evaluation plan (version dated 14 November 2023): 

 
Version of 14 November 2023 Updated version  Reason for the 

update 
Column on “Anticipated cost and 
provisional source of funding  
(regular resources (RR) or other 
resources (OR)), in United States 
dollars” 

All amounts referenced under the 
column are indicated as OR funding. 

Revised for 
clarity 
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